
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A Public Hearing of the Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation Area Board will 
be held on Monday, June 26, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in the New Council Chamber - 
2401 Courthouse Drive, Building 1, Second Floor, Virginia Beach, VA. A Staff 
briefing session will be held at 9:00 a.m. in the City Manager's Conference Room 2034. 
All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
The following requests are scheduled to be heard: 
 
New Business 
1. Andrew & Elaine Vanderpoll – 2320 Windward Shore Drive – GPIN 1499987770 – 

District 8 (Lynnhaven). Encroachment into the RPA to construct a paver patio and 
driveway replacement. 

2. Joseph & Debra Martino – 584 Ingram Road – GPIN 1497492935 – District 8 
(Lynnhaven).  Encroachment into the RPA to construct a detached garage and 
driveway expansion. 

3. Dean Kent & August Armstrong – 3733 Lynnfield Drive – GPIN 1489402308 – 
District 8 (Lynnhaven).  Encroachment into the RPA to construct an attached 
garage, wood deck expansion, and driveway expansion with parking area. 

4. John W. Drescher – 410 52nd Street – GPIN 2418780883 – District 6 (Lynnhaven).  
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a paver patio and walkway. 

5. Randall & Donna Stickley – 1698 S. Woodside Lane – GPIN 1499332431 – 
District 8 (Lynnhaven).  Encroachment into the RPA to construct a building 
addition with deck, boat shed, walkway, and driveway expansion. 

6. Aileen Tiro & Liam O’Connor – 701 Donham Court – GPIN 1488206952 – District 
8 (Lynnhaven).  Encroachment into the RPA to construct a pool surround, deck, 
walkway, and sunroom expansion. 

 
Copies of the proposed plans, ordinances, amendments and/or resolutions are on file 
and may be examined by appointment in the Planning Department at 2875 Sabre St, 
Suite 500, Virginia Beach, VA 23452 or online at www.vbgov.com/cbpa. For 
information call 757-385-4621. Staff Reports will be available on the webpage 5 days 
prior to the meeting. 
 
If you require a reasonable accommodation for this meeting due to a disability, please 
call the Planning Department at 757-385-4621. If you are hearing impaired, you can 
contact Virginia Relay at 711 for TDD service. 
 
CHANGES TO PUBLIC NOTICE - Beginning with the July 2023 meeting, the 
advertisements for public notice of the Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation 
Area Board meetings will be posted in the Virginian-Pilot for two consecutive weeks 
prior to the public hearing. 
 
 


